
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Neighbor:
You are receiving this document to help give you the most up to date information about our neighborhood association, Seneca Vista Neighborhood Association (SVNA). 
SNVA was established a few years ago by a group of your neighbors who volunteered their time to establish ourselves with a common identity and name for the purposes of fostering communication, organizing activities, and advocating for ourselves at the local government level.   We are recognized as a neighborhood at the city and state level.
The city recognizes the SVNA borders (roughly) as running along Taylorsville Road from Pee Wee Reese to Gladstone, down McCoy Way into Trevilian, and Denham down to Pee Wee Reese. If you are receiving this note, you actually live in “Seneca Vista,” not Seneca Gardens, Kingsley, or any other neighborhood. 
As a result of creating SNVA, we have an annual neighborhood picnic; an established Neighborhood Watch; bylaws and a volunteer board; a logo and website; a composting site open to all; periodic board and neighborhood-wide meetings; an email list of over 100 residents; an established identity at the city level in which we are invited to serve on committees or participate in other conversations or initiatives that affect our neighborhood and greater Louisville.
We invite YOU to get involved at whatever level works for you or your household.  
Join our email list:  please send us the name(s), email(s), and address of those in your household you would like to receive periodic emails from SVNA about neighborhood news and related events or opportunities.  Email us at senecavista@gmail.com with your info
If you are on Facebook, find us as “Seneca Vista Neighborhood Association" and request to join.
Consider joining the SVNA board (we have room for 3 more members!) or indicating interest in a topic or area of interest you want to explore on behalf of the neighborhood.  Want to represent the neighborhood on committees or future initiatives at the city level?   Drop us a note at senecavista@gmail.com
Visit the website (we could use your help with updates!)
Neighborhood Dues:  Every year we invite each household to contribute $10 in dues to help us build infrastructure for our organization. The money is used to pay for our website, and, last year, we purchased yard signs that we can use every year to announce the picnic and future meetings.   Dues are OPTIONAL and if you are willing to contribute to our coffers, please send $10 (checks made out to Seneca Vista Neighborhood Association) to our treasurer: SVNA c/o Anna Flannery, 
September 13 Neighborhood picnic
Save the date: Sunday< September 13!  Instead of our typical potluck picnic on the easement lawn off Drayton Drive, the SVNA board is proposing that we invite food trucks to pull up to our street and invite neighbors to come together (at a distance and masked) to purchase food (or bring their own dinner) and then sit on picnic blankets or camp chairs at a distance on the easement lawn.   This plan is *dependent* on the state of the COVID virus and recommendations for social gatherings at the state or city level.

